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DHS Monthly Lunch February 28, 2013 

 

This month’s DHS lunch was held at Olive Garden. 

 

 
 

Here’s a photo of the attendees. 
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It looks tasty, doesn’t it?  Well, I have to say, it was.  We all enjoyed the delicious 

food.  Bob forgot to order enough - he only got a half sandwich.  The service was 

exceptional today.    

 

We were delighted to have Ann, Sharon and Debbie Metcalf back with us.  You 

three have been missed!  I would also encourage any of you out there that have 

never been to a Monthly DHS lunch to try it sometime.  We usually hold the 

lunches on the last Thursday of each month except in November and December 

(depending on where the holidays fall).  If you are not receiving the lunch 

notifications and would like to, please send me an email at ddb@lgbconsulting.com 

and I will put you on the notification list.  We have a lot of fun visiting with each 

other and consuming yummy food. 

 

We have had an unusual number of classmates’ parents (6) to die since the 

beginning of 2013.  Danny Sharp’s father, Richard Sharp; Kenny Davis’s father, 

Daniel Webster Davis; David Dennis’ father, Lowell Dennis; Jim Tindell’s mother, 

Frances Tindell; Jim Givan’s father, Richard Givan; and James and Susan Kelley’s 

mother, Katherine “Kat” Kelley.  Please keep these families in your thoughts and 

prayers in these difficult times of grief and loss. 

mailto:ddb@lgbconsulting.com
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Also, please continue to keep Ronald Coleman in your thoughts and prayers.  He 

had heart surgery earlier this month and is home recuperating now.  He says he’s 

started his physical therapy and is feeling alright except for being sore from the 

surgery.   

 

Below are the photos from our lunch today.  Enjoy! 
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As you can tell from the photos, we had a nice lunch and a good time visiting with 

one another.  Once again, I will remind everyone. If you have never been to one of 

the lunches, you should try and come sometime. We always have a good time, good 

food, warm, loving fellowship with each other and last but not least, lots of laughs! 

Try it sometime, you may just like it. This document will be posted to our website 

http://www.dothanhigh1970.com in the Photo Albums section. Please visit the 

website from time to time and check out the message board for information about 

what is going on with fellow classmates. Please remember to keep your classmate 

profile up to date with your current address, phone and email information. If you 

are not getting the lunch notifications or the photos delivered to your email and 

would like to receive them, please contact me at ddb@lgbconsulting.com.  

http://www.dothanhigh1970.com/
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